
  

 

 
August 14, 2018 

 
ELECTRONIC FILING 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess  
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

Re:  Case 15-E-0302 Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Implement a Large-Scale 
Renewable Program and a Clean Energy Standard – Administrative Quarterly Report, Q2 2018 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
The New York State Energy Research and Development Authority (NYSERDA) hereby submits its quarterly report 
containing itemized expenses associated with the administration and development costs of the Renewable 
Energy Credit (REC) and Zero-Emissions Credit (ZEC) platforms and systems consistent with the November 17, 
2016 New York State Public Service Commission Order in the above-referenced proceeding.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this report, please do not hesitate to contact Peter Mahar at 
Peter.Mahar@nyserda.ny.gov or 518.862.1090, ext. 3224. 
 
 
 
          Sincerely,  

 
Sarah M. Main, Esq. 
Excelsior Fellow 
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